
March 2025 Classroom Newsletter 

News From 4A 
For he will command his angels concerning you to guard you in all your ways Psalm 91:11​ ​  

We managed to have some really fun days of learning 
despite the long stretch of cold weather and indoor 
recesses. We enjoyed our red and pink day on Valentine’s 
Day and had great fun in the gym with our Jump Rope 
for Heart Activities. The science field trip was also a 
highlight. Now the temperatures are warming and we can 
all feel that spring is nearing. We have been learning 
about extreme weather in our Non-Fiction Reader’s 
Workshop Unit and are just completing our research 
presentations. Our new reading unit will be all about 
Historical Fiction. In Writing we have been learning about 
persuasive writing. In math, we are working through our 
Unit on Equivalent Fractions and then moving on to our 
Time Unit in March. Recall of basic facts, especially 
multiplication and division, are an asset to learning other 
math concepts. Extra practice benefits students great ly.. If 
your child brings home their math booklet to complete 
work, please help them to remember to bring it back to 
school. Misplaced booklets make for extra, unnecessary 
work for students. In science we are beginning a new unit 
on Earth Systems where we will take a look at the 
different layers of the Earth. We will examine the 
interconnections of the different spheres of the Earth. 
This month in social we are beginning an extensive 
research project on the First Nations people of Alberta. 
Bible memory will continue on Fridays. Please remember to 
review the Bible verse with your child each week… 
We look forward to meeting with you again at 
Parent-Teacher Interviews. 
Have a wonderful spring break! 

Upcoming Dates: March  
5: Early Dismissal 
7: P.D. Day (no school for students) 
14: Report Cards 
14: Hot lunch 
17: Green Day 
19: Chip Day 
18, 19: Parent Teacher Interviews+Book Fair 
20: Reading Day 
Spring Break: March 21-28 
Important Reminders: 
Friday- Spelling Tests/ Bible Memory 
*Study Guides are also posted on the 
class Website->For Students. 
*With the warming temperatures, we 
have some puddles in our playground. It 
may be a good idea to pack a spare 
pair of socks in the backpack.. Thanks! 
Coming Up… 
Easter: April 20 
Class Website: 
https://sce4a.schoolsites.ca/ 

 


